
What is it?

Who is

eligible?

Emergency Broadband Benefit Program

could help your household pay for

internet service during the pandemic

Qualifies for the FCC's existing Lifeline program

Receives benefits under a free and reduced-price school lunch

program or school breakfast program

Lost employment or experienced a substantial loss of income since

Feb. 29, 2020

Is a student who receives a Federal Pell Grant

Meets the eligibility criteria for your participating internet provider's

existing low-income or COVID-19 program

Your household is eligible if you or another member of the household

meet at least one of the criteria below:

When and

how can

Up to $50 per month for broadband service for eligible households

Up to $75 per month for households on Tribal lands

A one-time discount of up to $100 to purchase a single laptop,

desktop computer or tablet

The Emergency Broadband Benefit (EBB) Program was created by the

Federal Communications Commission (FCC) to help households

struggling to pay for internet service during the COVID-19 pandemic.

The benefit will provide the following discounts:

I apply?

WHEN: The program's official

start date has not been set.

However, the FCC is working

to make the benefit available

as quickly as possible.

Check your eligibility at getemergencybroadband.org/do-i-qualify

to apply, call 833.511.0311 or visit

HOW: For information about how

getemergencybroadband.org/how-to-apply
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